Elmira High School HASS Water Testing Summary

11/17/24

Initial HASS water testing was completed on 2/28/23. A total of 113 samples were collected in
accordance with ODE guidelines. Of those samples, 10 were above the allowable limit and one
was borderline for a total of 11 fixtures. All of the fixtures were removed from service until
remediation could be performed. Fixtures 20840415-001DW and 208404 15-002DW were
completely removed and no longer exist. Fixtures 20840400-0590S, 20840414-0010S and
2084015-0020S were replaced with new fixtures. The remaining fixtures were retested in
accordance with ODE guidelines. All of the fixtures retested within the allowable limits.



